
تم تلخيص النص بواسطة موقع لخصل © lakhasly.com

I hope this email finds you well.I am a lecturer and recently was accepted in a PhD program at University
Of Strathclyde with a full scholarship with stipend and will be relocating along with my wife and our infant
daughter.Kind regards, Faisal Almshaigh Faisalalmshaigh@gmail.comPlease feel free to contact me via

.email or phone at your earliest convenience.We are non-smokers and do not own any pets


